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ECLC Members, 

I am writing to seek your support so that I may serve on the Early Career Lawyers Community (ECLC) 
Steering Committee. If elected, I plan on working to make ECLC programming more accessible by 
increasing its visibility and offering more opportunities to connect within the broader DC legal 
community. 

In my prior roles, I have spearheaded the creation of attorney mentorship programs, planned and 
coordinated large professional social events and both planned and presented numerous webinars. 
My experiences give me a unique perspective which, if elected, would enable me to help the ECLC 
better serve its members. 

I consider the opportunity to give back to the DC legal community a privilege and would be honored 
to serve on the ECLC steering committee. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Roland Carvalho 

 
 


